From: Sharon Pawlitschek [mailto:s.pawli@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2015 10:23 PM

To: *ClI-StPaul_Contact-Council

Subject: Resolution RES 15-2233, Trump

As an American citizen and Minnesota resident, | say the following:

We have something in this country called FREEDOM OF SPEECH! | am disgusted that a member of a City
Council believes that simply because he doesn't like what a presidential candidate says and believes,
that he feels he has the 'right' to bring about such a preposterous notion to symbolically ban him from a
city. You, Mr. Thao, do not represent the majority, as Mr. Trump's poll numbers reflect. You are
recklessly overstepping your duty of your elected position, and furthermore do not have the jurisdiction
to call for such action.

| request that my email be added as an attachment to this resolution, and be read at the meeting on Dec
16.



